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Tea and Coffee - We will have teas and coffees in the sanctuary this morning and we hope  

you are able to stay and chat. 

 

Funeral 

 

- 

It is with great sadness that we share the news of the death of Stewart MacLeod who 
peacefully passed away on Monday evening. Stewart was a long-time member , Elder and  
former Session Clerk. Our thoughts and prayers are with Margaret and the family. 
Stewart’s funeral will take place in the Church on Thursday 13 February at 10.30am to 
which all friends are welcome to attend. 

 

Sunday Prayer 
on Zoom 

 

- 

There is an opportunity to meet to pray every Sunday morning from 0930 to 0955 using 
Zoom. Go to  The North Church Website,  Sunday Live and click on the link which takes 
you to Live Prayer Meeting and then just follow the instructions.   There is no pressure to 
pray out loud. If you would rather speak to someone for more information do phone 
Caroline Laing, on 01738 621021. 

Open Church - The Church is open Monday  10.00 - 12.00. Tea & coffee served. All Welcome. There will 
be no Open Church this Thursday. Normal service will resume next week. 

Renew Café - The Renew 23:3 wellbeing café is open at the Methodist Church on Mondays 10.00-12.00 
hrs and Thursdays 1.30 – 3.30 hrs.  

Badminton Club - The Badminton club meets on Tuesdays at 10am and 7.30pm in the Main hall.  New 
members are welcome. 

Toddler Group - Toddlers Group is held on Thursdays – 9.15 – 11.15 in the Main Hall. 

Thursday Service - No Thursday Service  or Fellowship lunch this week due to  Stewart MacLeod’s funeral 
service. Will resume as usual the following week. 

Keep Fit - There is a Keep Fit class held on Monday’s between 12.00 – 12.45 in the Main Hall. All 
Welcome. 

4 c’s  
The next session of 4'Cs will be held on Tuesday 18th February in th e New Hall at 2.00pm.  
All Welcome.    

Wednesday 
Bible Study 

- Wednesday Afternoon Bible Study will resume studies on the Lord's Prayer on 
Wednesday 19th February in the Ministry Room at 2pm  and thereafter every 1st and 3rd 
Wednesday in the month.  
 

Tullylumb Bible 
Study 

- Tullylumb Bible Study Group meet on Thursday the 20th February at 7.30pm Everyone is 
very welcome. For any queries please phone 01738 636547. 

Guild - 
The Guild meets on Wednesday 12 February at 2pm in the Hall.The subject is Flower 
Arranging. 

 

Light Shining in 
Darkness 

 

- 

Rev. Dr. Stewart Gillan, who is Minister of St Andrew's Church Jerusalem and Tiberias, is 
giving a talk, in conjunction with Christian Aid, on Thursday 13 February at 2.00pm in St 
Matthew's Church.  He will speak about the current situation in the area, the Church of 
Scotland’s presence and how the Church’s partners work for a just peace.  Admission is 
free and donations may be given to Christian Aid Middle East Crisis Appeal, All Welcome 

There is a live link on www.friendsof standrews.com 
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Wednesday 
House Group 

- The Wednesday Housegroup will meet every Wednesday on zoom at 7.30pm. If you 
would like more information please speak to Douglas Clarke  

Blythwood 
Water Well 

- Jacqi Brown, will have Marmalade, Selection of Jams, Apple Jelly (at Reduced Prices), plus 
Gingerbread Loaves in the Pend  after the service with funds going to the Project. 

Praise Gathering 
2025 

- 
This year's Praise Gathering is taking place in Glasgow, Edinburgh and Dundee and they 
are looking for people to join the choir. Rehearsals start w/c 24 March and concerts take 
place on 14, 15 and 21 June. There are posters in the church hall and vestibule but if you 
wish more information and to register visit www.praisegathering.org.uk 

Walking Group - The schedule of summer walks from October 2024 to March 2025 is on  
the Church's website and some paper copies are available at the entrance. 

Safeguarding - For any Safeguarding concerns please contact Liz Hood (01738 627771) or any member of 
the Safeguarding Panel. Details are also on the Church website and notice boards 
- Safeguarding Panel -  Sally Bonnar, Liz Hood (Coordinator), James Kynaston 

Joining Perth 
North Church 

- If you are interested in joining the church, or speaking about discipleship, vows, 
membership or baptism, please email secretary@perthnorthchurch.org.uk  

Used Stamps - There is a box in the vestibule for used stamps, which will be given to the Guild to support 
one of their projects.   

Future 

Intimations 

- If you'd like to share news of events, etc., please contact the office by Thursday 12.00 

noon on 622298 or email   secretary@perthnorthchurch.org.uk with 'Intimations' as your 

email title. 
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